
Town of Chilmark, MA PO Box 119, 401 Middle Road, Chilmark, MA 02535-0119
 

Parks & Recreation Minutes 10/11/18
FINAL

 
Present for the Park & Recreation Committee and attending the meeting were:           Andy Goldman, Chairman, Jane Slater, Julie
Flanders, Tim Carroll and Chuck Hodgkinson.  Marshall Carroll also attended.  Jim Malkin did not attend.  
 
The meeting came to order at 8:02 AM.
 
The Committee discussed each of the lots and activities over the past year.  Mr. Goldman will talk with certain tenant(s) about
dock space encroachment.  He will also approach the Lot 3A and 6A tenants about their future plans and advise Chuck H. if any
subsequent actions are required.
 

Scott McDowell and Wes Brighton Lot 1A
Betsy Larsen Lot 4A
Stanley Larsen Lot 2A
Karsten Larsen Lot 7A
Donald Poole Lot 3A
Alec Gale; Menemsha Fish House Lot 5A
Matt Mayhew Lot 6A
Marshall Carroll Lot 9A

 

The feasibility of having shaved ice available for commercial fishermen was discussed at length.  The Committee agreed solving
this issue is not a part of its mission or the Town’s responsibility.
 
Administration:  
 
The March 15, 2018 meeting minutes were reviewed and approved as presented by consensus.
 
With no further business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:50 AM.
 
The next meeting will be November 15, 2018 @ 8:00 AM.
 
Respectfully submitted, Chuck Hodgkinson, CAS
 

 


